KITSAP COUNTY HEARING EXAMINER
TEMPORARY EMERGENCY RULE
TO ADDRESS COVID-19 SITUATION

April 1, 2020

Per Governor Inslee’s Open Public Meetings Act Proclamation Order, the Kitsap County
Hearing Examiner will be holding all public hearings remotely until further noticed.

Applicant(s), public, and assigned planner(s) may link into the hearing through video conference,
or telephonically through a call-in number. Please visit the Kitsap County Hearings Examiner
website for the video conference link and/or call-in number or contact the Hearing Examiner
Clerk, Amanda Walston at awalston@co.kitsap.wa.us for the above information, as well as if
you have procedural questions.

With the remote process, the public may watch/listen to the hearing, and provide verbal
comment, when recognized and called upon by the Examiner or Clerk, during the public
comment portion. The record will be kept open for written comment for one-week following the
hearing.

This Emergency Rule will remain in effect until social distancing restrictions and state orders on
public gatherings are lifted.

DATED April 1, 2020
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Kitsap Cownty Hearing Examiner
Susan Elizabeth Drummond




